Parents & Guardians,

School fees are being collected for the 2023-2024 school year. School fees will be used to
purchase instructional resources for our students.

Fees have been set as follows:

e FElementary Schools (K-5)  $20.00
e Middle School (6-8) $30.00
e High School (9-12) $60.00

If you feel this would be a hardship on your family, there is an Application for Waiver of Fees
that you can request. If you qualify, the fee may be reduced or waived. Please contact your
child’s school to receive a waiver form.

Thank You,

Mark Thomas
Superintendent



